Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 4:54 PM
To: ‘brent.hoberg@walgreens.com’; ‘christopher.whitehurst@walgreens.com’;

‘edward.lee@walgreens.com’; 'kevin.anderson@walgreens.com’;
'ragsdale.william@cleanharbors.com’; 'don.ashton@us.bureauveritas.com’

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Extension for work plan for Site Cleanup Program Case No. RO0003158, Walgreens
Sunol, 9494 Koopman Road, Sunol, CA 94586

Dear Gentleman:

Based on my conversation today with Don Ashton, consultant for Bureau Veritas North America, Inc., | am extending the
date that the work plan is due from September 9, 2016 to September 16, 2016.

Sincerely,

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org




